
Dear UCI Musicians, 

Hooray, you’ve completed your first week of classes! We hope that as you start this week, you 
are beginning to settle into a routine and are now able to find your classrooms and finalize 
your schedules. This is a friendly reminder that this Friday, 10/08/21will be the last day 
for the add/drop/change deadline. We will also be posting the practice room schedules for 
the quarter in the AITR building. 
For more of your Music-related news, please read below: 
 

 
WEEK 2 NEWS 

AITR Practice Room Use 
  

• Last week, Music majors were allowed to reserve one hour per day, anytime from 

6 am - 11 pm, in the AITR practice rooms. This is to ensure that everyone is able 

to practice every day. 
• You are not limited to this hour. You can access and use any unreserved 

room. This is in addition to your one hour per day reservation. 
• If you are more than 10 minutes late for your reserved time, and if someone else 

is using the room, you will lose your reserved room for that day; however, you 

can still use any other unreserved room. 
• Please remember to clean and sanitize the room before and after use. 

Thank you for taking care of our Music spaces! 
 

*REMINDER* Pianist for Performance Students – Music Due This Week 
Performance students, if you need a pianist for the fall quarter juries, please, don't forget 

to submit all of your music by the end of this week, 10/08/21. 
To submit your music, please email your studio pianist*: 

Junko Nojima, jnojima@uci.edu 

Yuliya Minina, mininay@uci.edu 
*If you are unsure of who your studio pianist is, please email Junko. 
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Carter’s Corner 

Happy Week 2 everybody!!!  

I don’t really have much to say except I hope all your classes are going well. 

One thing I have noticed is that concerts are coming back in person. Irvine is only an 

hour away from LA, San Diego, and some of the best concert venues in the state.  

This Monday, Tems and Amaarae are performing at the Fonda Theater. Also Monday, 

Japanese Breakfast is at the Observatory North Park in SD. In November Shelley FKA 

Dram will in LA. Even closer to us, Tinashe will be at the Santa Ana Observatory in 

October. Just don’t forget where you are and what you can do off campus. 

Have a great week y’all!! 

-Moses C. 

mosesec@uci.edu 
 

Questions about the information shared in the Music Newsletter? Please 

contact: music@uci.edu 
Thank you, 

Music Department 
University of California, Irvine 

#UCIArtsAnywhere 
303 Music & Media, Irvine, CA 92697-2775 

T: 949-824-6615 |  F: 949-824-4914 | music.arts.uci.edu/ 
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